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- Hon.Secretary:
Dr Pevid George, :
Dept of Romance Studies,
University College,
Singleton Park,
Swansea SAZ2 8FP

25 November 1985
Dear Mr Dempsey, :

As the new Hon Secretary of the Angl-Catalan Society, it is
my pleasant task to write to you to thank you for your kindness to our
society on Fridey 15 November. We enjoyed our reception and viewing of
the Exhibition very much, and hope that the coming weeks will provide the

success you deserve for this venture,

with all good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

David Gecrg

Mr Andrew Dempsey,

Hayward Gellery;
South Bank,
London SEl




